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RE: WET WEATHER FORECAST 
 
Due to recent heavy rainfall and further forecast wet weather over 
the next 24-48 hours we are advising the public to avoid using 
4WD trails in Deua and Monga NPs as they may become 
impassable and cause damage. 
 
Many creek and river levels are still high and crossings may not be 
safe to enter. We advise to avoid visiting the Bendethera area over 
this long weekend period as river levels may rise quickly with 
forecast rain. 
 
For further information regarding this bulletin or information on other 
areas in Far South Coast Region, please contact the NPWS 
Narooma office on 02 4476 0800. 
 


